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Since the mid-1980's this organization has been dedicated to honoring Rod Serlingðone of the most talented and 

prolific writers in American television. This newsletter highlights RSMF activities, as well as the continuing interest 

in Rod Serling in the press... on bookshelves... DVDs and the internet.  

THE TWILIGHT ZONE COMES HOME 
On July 15, 2017, nearly 
two hundred Rod Serling 
fans attended ñThe 
Twilight Zone Comes 
Homeò at the Forum 
Theatre in Serlingôs 
hometown of 
Binghamton, New York.  
Fans traveled from 
across the country and 
even from Canada for a 
full-day celebration of 
Serlingôs love for his 

hometown.  

Hosted by the Rod 
Serling Memorial 

Foundation, the event featured readings by Rodôs daughters, Anne and 
Jodi, a screening of the documentary, The Carousel (winner of the 2017 
Rod Serling award), a performance of the one-act play Everything I Need 
to Know I Learned in the Twilight Zone, a panel discussion and Q&A 
session with the countryôs foremost Serling scholars (our very own 
Board members Tony Albarella, Amy Boyle Johnston, Brian Frey, and 
Nicholas Parisi, as well as author Mark Dawidziak), and ended with three 
classic Twilight Zone episodes shown on the big screen: The Monsters 
Are Due on Maple Street, Time Enough at Last, and Walking Distance 

(courtesy of CBS, Inc.) 

Proceeds from the event, which will almost certainly be the first of many 
such events, will support the Foundationôs continuing efforts to promote 
and preserve Rod Serlingôs legacy.  Thank you to all that attended! 

       by Nick Parisi  
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July 15, 2017 
Forum Theater 
Binghamton, NY 
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